
 

St Brendan’s Primary School 1581 
 

 40 Golf Links Road, Lakes Entrance 3909 
Ph: 03-51552712   Fax 03-51554565 

 

Website : www.lakesent.catholic.edu.au 
Email : principal@lakesent.catholic.edu.au 

  

 Internet Banking :  BSB 083 879    A/C 695096861    
Account Name :   St Brendan’s School 

We would like to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather today, the Gunaikurnai people.                                                             
We pay our respects to their elders past, present and emerging. We extend that respect to all people. 

We would especially like to acknowledge the land on which our school stands and ask everyone to show respect to the environment and all that it includes. 

Newsletter No 12 
    May 6, 2022 

Wishing all our mums a very special  

Mother’s Day xx 

Thank to you all our parents for your help 
this week. 

• Thank you to the mums that organised and helped sell on the 

Mother’s Day stall.  

• Thank you for all the very kind donations for the breakfast. 

Your generosity helps these events go ahead. 

• Thank you for helping with the Mother’s day breakfast.         

Especially the Dad’s that helped. 



 

  Dates for the Calendar 

Term 2 MAY 2022  

Week 3 Monday 9th Book Fair Begins 8.40am-9.00am and 3.15pm-3.30pm 

 Tuesday 10th NAPLAN Begins 
Book Fair  8.40am-9.00am and 3.15pm-3.30pm 

 Wednesday 11th Book Fair 8.40am-9.00am and 3.15pm-3.30pm 

 Thursday 12th Book Fair 8.40am-9.00am and 3.15pm-3.30pm 
5pm Confirmation parent meeting 

 Friday 13th Book Fair 8.40am-9.00am and 3.15pm-3.30pm 
9.10am Class Mass Year 4 
2.30pm Assembly : School Captains 

Week 4 Monday 16th Book Fair 8.40am-9.00am and 3.15pm-3.30pm 

 Tuesday 17th Book Fair Ends 8.40am-9.00am and 3.15pm-3.30pm 
Year 1 Class Prayer 
5.30pm Year 6 Camp Meeting 

School Absences:  

To report a student absence 

please use the Parent Noti-

fied Absences function on 

Please do NOT reply to you absence     

reminder text. Go to PAM and lodge 

a parent Notified Absence. 

Fri:  6/5  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  9.30am 
  Calvary NH   Lakes Entrance  11.00am 
Sat:  7/5  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  9.30am 
  St Joseph’s   Swan Reach   5.00pm 
Sun:  8/5  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  9.00am 
  St Colman’s   Orbost   11.00am 
  St Peter’s   Mallacoota   3.00pm 
Tues:  10/5  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  No Mass 
Thur:  12/5  St Colman’s   Orbost   9.30am 
Fri:  13/5  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  9.10am  Year 3 Mass 
  Opal NH   Lakes Entrance  11.00am 
Sat:  14/5  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  9.30am 
Sun:  15/5  St Brendan’s   Lakes Entrance  9.00am 
  St Colman’s   Orbost   11.00am 

Baptism Information Sessions for 2022 
 for babies & preschoolers  

Saturdays @ 11am in St Brendan's Church  

May - nil   -   June - nil -   July 2nd    
Aug 6th     Sept 3rd  - Oct 1st  -   Nov 5th 



 

A Reminder: Students may only attend the book fair before or after 

school if they are with their parents or have the                     

money to purchase items. 

Date Time – Before School Time – After School 

Monday 9th 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 

Tuesday 10th 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 

Wednesday 11th 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 

Thursday 12th 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 

Friday 13th 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 
   

Monday 16th 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 

Tuesday 17th 8.40am – 9.00am 3.00pm-3.30pm 

(Payment by Cash, Credit and EFTPOS)  

If you are unable to attend the Book Fair, 

please utilise the Wish List prepayment        

option: 

• Students complete wish lists and take them 

home. 

• Parent decide what they would like to purchase, 

pays by Credit Card online and write receipt      

number on Wish list or print the receipt to pdf or 

take a screen shot with receipt number and email 

to kwykes@lakesent.catholic.edu.au. (Emails need 

student name, class , books wanted and receipt  

number). 

• Child return to school with completed wish list to 

collect book (or a reorder is placed if stock is sold). 

St Brendan’s receives a 25% commission for items sold at the Book Fair. 



 

Monday, 11th May 

 

Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge 

 

The Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge is now open and St Brendan’s is excited to be participating. 
The PRC application offers a range of exciting features including: 

• access to a library catalogue (including book images and blurbs) 
• a modern user-friendly interface 

• rewarding  students with badges as challenge milestones are achieved 

• the option for students to mark books as a favourite, give them a star rating or complete a book             
review 

 

The Challenge is open to all Victorian children from birth to Year 10 in recognition of the importance of 
reading for literacy development. It is not a competition; but a personal challenge for children to read a 
set number of books by 2nd September 2022. 

 

Children from Foundation to Year 2 are encouraged to read or ‘experience’ 30 books with their parents 
and teachers. Children from Year 3 to Year 10 are challenged to read 15 books. 

 

All children who meet the Challenge will receive a certificate of achievement signed by the Victorian 
Premier and former Premiers. 

 

To read the Premier’s letter to parents, view the booklist and for more information about the Victorian 
Premiers’ Reading Challenge, visit: https://www.vic.gov.au/premiers-reading-challenge  

The Premiers Reading Challenge has an online recording system which is intended for students to enter 
their books at home.   
 

Student wishing to participate, need to send Katrina an email at: kwykes@lakesent.catholic.edu.au 
They will then be sent their username, password and details to access the online computer system.  

https://www.vic.gov.au/premiers-reading-challenge
mailto:kwykes@lakesent.catholic.edu.au


SSV PRIMARY STATE  
SWIMMING CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 
 

At Melbourne we got in the car and drove to the swimming pool. 

 When I got there I waited 1 hour then had a warm up swim. 

After that, I got warm and ready to go 20 minutes before my 
race. I swung my arms and had a warm up again.  

 When I got called to come down to get marshalled and told to 
go in my lane I got nervous.  

Then the whistle was blown to get on the blocks. I got up and 
ready to go, then they said on your marks. I bent down then the 
buzzer buzzed, I leaped off the blocks like a frog into the water 

and did 4 dolphin kicks and was swimming the fastest I could go.  
When I touched the wall I looked up at the board and seemed to 
have tied with some other people. I placed 7 place and swam a 

personal best! I swam the fastest ever!   

 
 

 

 By Mitchell Hanckel 





 
We could hear the    
chatter of excitement 
from everyone as we   
arrived for our very first 
school camp.  The bus 
ride felt quick and soon 
we met our camp leader, 
Amy. She was very nice 
when explaining what we 
were going to do at 
camp. Our goal was to 
show resilience during all 
of camp.  Three activity 
groups were set and we 
quickly moved off to 
begin the fun.  
The activities were; bush 
cooking, rock climbing, 
low ropes, tribal        
challenge and lots of fun 
team building games. 
Most of us loved the 
food, some of us didn’t, 
but we all tried           
everything. Before we 
went to bed we did more 
activities in the hall then 
we went to bed a little 
nervous but still excited 
and tired from a big day. 
Some people couldn’t 
sleep for the night so  
neither did the teachers. 
When we woke up we 
had a choice between 
cereal, yoghurt and toast. 
It was all delightful.  After 
breakfast we did our last 
activities which were    
really fun and we        
definitely showed         
resilience and respect. 
We thanked our leaders 
and said goodbye, it was 
time to go home. Camp 
was awesome!! 
By Noah and Olivia 







Outside School Hours Care (OSHC) 

‘Where every child is an active participant in  

their individual learning’ 

What is Gumnuts OSHC? 

Gumnuts OSHC is a service that provides professional, fun 

and safe care for children outside normal school hours. 

We provide before school care and after school care at 

Lakes Entrance Primary. 

Our educators will drop off your child to school and we 

pick them up after school. Before school care starts at 

7am, After school care finishes at 6pm. We provide a 

healthy breakfast and afternoon snack for the children. 

If you would like more information please contact      

Gumnuts Early Learning Centre on (03) 5144 6952 or by 

email gumnutselc@netspace.net.au 



St Brendan’s Op Shop has second hand 
school uniform available.  

Winter          
uniforms are 
now available  
Open 10am-3pm 
Tuesday,       
Wednesday & 
Thursday. 

CHECK YOUR SIMON             

EVERYWHERE/ PAM 

ACCOUNT DAILY! 

Keep updated with everything 

happening at St Brendan’s  

 

Have you moved? Have you changed your  mobile 

number? Do you have a new 

email address? 

If so, please contact the school and 

update your details. 

Auskick Starts Thursday 28th April 2022 

5-6pm @ Lakes Entrance Recreation Reserve (Footy & Cricket Grounds) 

1 Rowe St Lakes Entrance. Please enter Via gate at the Caravan Park End which is     

closest to the Social Rooms (not Bowls Club End) 

This is due to Football & Netball Training being held on the same night and is safety requirement for Auskick Participants.  

Registrations are now open. Please go to https://www.playhq.com/afl/register/afdaf7 

The cost for the program is $91. 

The program will run for 9 weeks ending 23rd June 2022 

There is no set uniform for Auskick sessions, just ensure your child is comfortable to be able to participate in all activities. We 

recommend sports clothing and either runners or footy boots. Many participants choose to wear their AFL team’s colours and 

jumpers. 

To be able to run an Auskick Centre we have to adhere to Covid safe rules so: 

Please bring a drink bottle with your Childs name on it 

We will have sanitizer available for kids to use 

Parents/Carers are reminded if you are feeling unwell or show any Covid symptoms, please stay at home.  

Please note that this year we have had to cap participation numbers due to lack of parent helpers. Auskick is a volunteer run 

program. 

If you are interested in helping to run this program, please contact Coordinator Kelly Richardson on 0448 809 067 ASAP 

Eligible families may be able to cover the cost of their Auskick registration. For further information go to https://

www.getactive.vic.gov.au/vouchers/ 

Swan Reach Football    

Netball Club 

The Swan Reach Football Netball Club is           

delighted to be heading into the 2022 season 

and would like to invite everyone to get involved 

and join us to play this year! We are affiliated 

with the Omeo & District Football Netball 

League, and will be fielding the following junior 

teams to play alongside our Senior Football & 

Netball program: 

Under 16s Football 

Under 18s Netball 

Under 12s Netball  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to 

seeing you on the field this 

year! 

If you’re interested in playing this 

year, please contact Jaide Stevens on 

0408 157 114, or at 

srfnc.secretary@gmail.com. Or come 

along to training on Mondays and 

Wednesdays at 6pm. First round 

kicks off this Saturday 2nd April. 




